Aisling Reilly W\ ac o A \uikesr

.om: Bord
Sent: Tuesday 8 October 2019 16:14
To: procbordemail
Subject: FW: Update firhouse letter attached
Attachments: Firhouse 4.10.19.pdf

From: Jane Doyle [mailto:jane @doylekent.com]

Sent: Tuesday 8 October 2019 10:59

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>; Chris Clarke <C.Clarke@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Chris Clarke <C.Clarke@pleanala.ie>; Mary Tucker <M.Tucker@pleanala.ie>
Subject: Fwd: Update firhouse letter attached
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Dear Mr Clarke

Please find attached a ietter from our clients DEPAUL in relation to the referral case taken against their
accommodation project at Glencarrig Nursing, Taillight for the

change of use to residential care centre for women and their small children.

They have asked Doyle Kent Planning to write to the Board and request that this case be treated as a priority given
the demand for such accommodation to relieve the current homelessness crisis.

We note that the Board have issued a letter stating that it has not been possible to determine the case within the
statutory objective period, we would respectfully request the Board to deal with this case as a matter

of priority.

We would also request that the attached letter be brought to the attention of the Board.
Yours sincerely

Jane Doyle



Private and Confidential
Mr. Chris Clarke, Secretary
An Bord Pleanala

4 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1

D01V902

4% October 2019

ie.depaulcharity.org

Former Glencarrig Nursing Home Firhouse Dublin exempted development

Dear Mr Clarke,

I am writing in respect of the above named nursing home. Depaul obtained notification from South
Dublin County Council that the former nursing home was being treated as an exempted development
relating to Part 4, Schedule 2 of the Planning and Development Regulations, 2001.

We were notified that a Part V referral had been made to An Bord Pleanala in respect of this exemption.
We are working with South Dublin County Council on the commencement date of the service which has

full support from all of our statutory partners.

As we are eager to commence this badly needed service due to the demand and need as result of the
current homelessness crisis, Depaul would respectfully request that this referral be treated as a priority
case. We would be grateful if a date could be given on the completion of your current process in respect
to this referral. If you require any further information in relation to this case please do not hesitate to

contact us.

Yours Sincerely
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